
Dear Program Administrators, 

Congratulations! As a result of the review of your Athletic Training Program's Substantive Change-Level of 

Degree application, the Commission on Accreditation of Athletic Training Education (CAATE) has voted to 

accept the request for change of degree for the Athletic Training Program. 

The next required comprehensive review for accreditation of this program, including an on-site review will 

occur at your normally scheduled t ime. The institution is reminded that continued compliance with the 

most recent Standards is expected. The program is encouraged to review the Standards regularly to 

ensure continuing compliance and is reminded t hat Annual Reports are due each year by October 1 within 

eAccreditation. 

The CAATE appreciates the work and dedication required to obtain a Substantive Change of Degree for 

your Athletic Training Program and the significant achievement it represents. 

The CAATE recognizes the facul! ty, staff, and administrators for their commitment to the advancement of 

education in Athletic Training, as well as your dedication to the preparation of qualified Athletic Training 

professionals. 

Sincerely, 

Leslee Taylor, PhD, ATC 

President, CAATE 


